
 

 

3rd May 2024 

Miss Tudor's Dance Club will be performing for 

parents next week. If your child is part of the 

club we look forward to showcasing their 

great work with you on Wednesday at 

2.45pm. 

Miss Tucker will be running an art club each 

Tuesday lunchtime starting next week, all 

pupils are welcome to attend. 

Miss Wilson will be leading a Rosary Club 

each Thursday dinner time for all pupils in the 

month of May, please bring your Rosary 

Beads and join her in the EYFS classroom. 

A special WELL DONE to Tiana Moses from Y6 

who was selected to represent North 

Yorkshire's U13 Cricket Club - we are all so 

proud of you! 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday Weekend.  

 

 

 

All after school clubs will take place as 

normal next week. Please see attached, a list 

of all the before school, lunchtime and after 

school activities currently on offer.  We are 

really proud of the range of clubs and extra 

curricular activities that we offer each week 

at St. Peter's School. If you would like support 

booking the clubs on Parent Pay please 

speak to the School Office. 

Thursday – Yr 1 at Mass 10am, St Joseph’s. 

Year 3 Parents – please remember to 

login to Parentpay to give consent and 

make payment for the Year 3 trip to 

Woodend Museum on Wednesday 8th 

May. 

EYFS have been learning all about doubling numbers and they are becoming 

amazing mathematicians! 

Year 3 have been investigating how to grow pea plants.  

Year 4 are really enjoying their class book “Anglo Saxon Boy”. They have 

loved reading all about the battle between the Vikings and Anglo Saxons.  

Children in Year 1 wrote their own dinosaur riddles this week. Their 

classmates then had to guess which dinosaur the riddle was about! 

We have had another brilliant week at St. Peter's: Our Y6 class are working hard toward their 

upcoming SATS tests, thank you to staff who have run the After School Booster Clubs each week. The 

Y5 class have been learning about crime and punishment in the Victorian era! Our Y4 class visited St. 

Joseph's Church for Mass and read beautifully, we are very proud of them. 

Well done to our Y3 pupils who have all made tremendous progress with their swimming this half term. 

Y2 have worked very hard on their class assembly sharing all of their knowledge around Captain 

James Cook. Miss Ball and Y1 have visited the Rotunda Museum to take part in a Dinosaurs and Fossils 

workshop with an archaeologist, we hope this inspires them to continue learning about history. 


